
Sanlam Employee Benefits is moving with the times 
and our retirement fund members now have access 
to a renewed online experience.
The new online access provides our members with one point of entry 
to information and services across multiple Sanlam businesses.   
That means when members logon to the traditional “Retirement Fund 
Web” site, they will now be re-directed to the Sanlam Secure Services 
page and will then have a unified view of their portfolio of products 
with Sanlam.  

Secure Services currently includes products from Sanlam Private 
Wealth, Glacier, Sanlam Collective Investments, Sanlam Individual Life, 
Sanlam Reality and Sanlam Employee Benefits.  Further developments 
will see members’ information from Sanlam Sky, Sanlam Trust, Satrix 
and Sanlam Personal Loans displayed as well.  

From 11 March 2016, members already registered on Retirement Fund 
Web, as well as new members will be guided to a once-off registration 
on the Sanlam Secure Services page, when they visit the Retirement 
Fund Web. This page can be accessed from multiple devices. 

Administrators and viewers from employer- or intermediary offices, as 
well as users from Financial Institutions will still logon to Retirement 
Fund Web, i.e. there is no change for these users.

Improved web access  
for retirement fund  
members

What are the benefits to members?

Our members will experience a simplified 
way of dealing with multiple Sanlam 
businesses and a single online access point 
to information and services.
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